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PROOF OF PUBLICATION
State of California
County of Santa Clara

FILE NO. L.Sapudar: Liner-Bid Crossing Guard
Svcs

| am a citizen of the United States. | am over the age of eighteen
years and | am not a party to or interested in the above entitled
matter. | am the Legal Advertising Clerk of the printer and
publisher of the Cupertino Courier, a newspaper published in the
English language in the City of Cupertino, County of Santa Clara,
State of California.

| declare that the Cupertino Courier is a newspaper of general
circulation as defined by the laws of the State of California as
determined by court decree dated November 13, 1956, Case
Number 100637. Said decree states that the Cupertino Courier is
adjudged to be a newspaper of general circulation for the City of
Cupertino, County of Santa Clara and State of California. Said
order has not been revoked.

| declare that the notice, of which the annexed is a printed copy,
has been published in each regular and entire issue of said
newspaper and not in any supplement thereof on the following
dates, to wit:

06/25/2021

| certify (or declare) under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is
true and correct.

Dated: June 25, 2021

(ot 2yl

Public Notice Advertising Clerk

r.BP316-07/17/17

Legal No.
Request for Proposals
Crossing Guard Services
Cupertinol,nCaIifornia
Issued June 25, 2021

The City of Cupertino is seeking qualifications
from_interested and qualified companies to
provide Crossing Guard Services for various
public street crossings along elementary, mid-
dle and high school travel routes within
Cupertino. Crossing guard_contractor is to
provide fully trained and equipped adult cross-
ing guards, during designated times and at
specific locations, throughout the City of
Cupertino. The contractor shall administer and
coordinate the program meeting the require-
ments as detailed in the 2021 Contractual
Crossing Guard Service contract documents.

Interested firms should obtain a full copy of
the RFP from the City’s web site at
https://apps.cupertino.org/bidmanagement/
index.aspx.

Contact the Department of Public Works for
additional information at CherieW@cupertino.
org.

Submissions are due on the City’s website no
later than noon on Friday, July 16th, 2021 .
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